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Upcoming Events

 2013-2014

Free Concerts
 Saturday concerts at 7 PM

Sunday concerts at 3 PM

Click for directions.

 

"Inspired by
Shakespeare"

Saturday, October 12
 CDO High School, 25 W  

 Calle Concordia, Oro Valley

Sunday, October 13
 Community Performance

 and Art Center,

 1250 W  Continental  Rd,

 Green Valley

 Reserve your free tickets.

 

"Gifts of Music"
Saturday, December 7
 Leo Rich Theater, 260 S

 Church Avenue, Tucson

Sunday, December 8
 Vistoso Community Church,

 1200 E Rancho Vistoso

 Blvd, Oro Valley

 

"Musique Française"
Saturday, March 15
 Crow der Hall, U of A,

 1017 N Olive Rd, Tucson

Sunday, March 16
 Pima Community College

 West, Proscenium Theater

 

Pops Concerts

Dear Dorothy,
                                                          
We kick off our 38th concert season in less than two weeks. We hope you
will be able to attend our concert on October 12 or 13. See the times and
venues at the left and read more about this exciting pair of concerts below.

Music "Inspired by Shakespeare"
 

Our free October concerts are filled with beautiful
music, all inspired by Shakespearean plays and
characters. For concert times and venues, see the
information at the left or on our website.
 
On the concert program are:

Overture to Midsummer Night's Dream ~ Felix Mendelssohn
Love Scene from Romeo and Juliet ~ Hector Berlioz
Overture to Merry Wives of Windsor ~ Otto Nicolai
Two Pieces for Strings from "Henry V" ~ William Walton
Othello Concert Overture ~ Antonin Dvořák

Mendelssohn was just 17 when he composed his Overture to Midsummer
Night's Dream in 1827. 
 
In that same year, Berlioz attended a performance of Romeo and Juliet in
Paris, inspiring him to write the Love Scene we will play. 
 
Otto Nicolai was a child prodigy who only lived to age 39. His opera
based on Merry Wives of Windsor was his last composition.
 
William Walton composed the score for the 1944 film Henry V, directed
by and starring Lord Laurence Olivier. This work is considered to be the
first artistically and commercially successful film based on a
Shakespearean play. The two sections we will play are "Passacaglia:
Death of Falstaff" and "Touch her soft lips and part".
 
Dvořák's Othello Concert Overture is one of three overtures that he
composed in 1892. He wrote in his original score details of what was
happening in the play during each section of the music.
 
As a special treat, we have invited actors to participate in these concerts.
  
The Oro Valley concert at CDO on Saturday,
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A Big Thank You to
Instrumental Music

Center
at 405 E Wetmore

for donating
instruments and
supplies to our

Petting Zoo!

 

Musical Instrument Petting Zoo ~ October 26
 

The COT started our Musical Instrument
Petting Zoos in 1995, based on a similar
program in the Midwest. 
 
The Petting Zoo gives people of all ages a
chance to have an up-close look at various
orchestral instruments and actually play
these instruments under the supervision of
members of the orchestra.
 

The Petting Zoo features violins in all sizes, so even the very youngest
child can try playing one. Also in the zoo are a cello, brass, winds, and
percussion.
 
Our next Musical Instrument Petting Zoo will be held on Saturday, October
26. Here are the details.
 

Saturday, October 26, 2013
8:00-11:30 am

Junior Diabetes Research Foundation's Walk to Cure Diabetes
Rillito Park, 4502 N 1st Avenue, Tucson

 
We hope to see you there!
 
If you would like to host a COT Petting Zoo for your organization, please
visit our website or call 520-730-3371 for details.
 
We thank our timpanist Barbara Freischlad for being our Head Zookeeper!
 

Bring Your Recyclables to our Concerts!
 

The COT is participating in eScrip's Recycling
program. We collect ink and toner cartridges,
old cell phones, cameras, and other
electronics, and send them in to be
recycled. They even pay the shipping! 

There is no cost to us and we will receive a small check in return.
 
We will have an eScrip Recycling box at both our October concerts, so
please bring us your items so they can be safely recycled and we can
earn some money.
 
Click here for a list of accepted items.
 
Thank you!

____________________________________________________________

With your help, we can continue to perform free classical concerts in the
Tucson area for another 38 years. We couldn't do it without you.
 
Sincerely,
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